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	Dear Friends of FEISA, 

Despite the fact that we start our autumn in March, we’re only now beginning to feel a little more coolness, with some showers.  In June, we expect the coldest days of the year although they are

nothing like as cold as places which experience snow!

As I commented in my last letter, in April we celebrated Teacher’s Day and we have some photos to

show you.
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In Paraguay we celebrate Mother’s Day in May, and in FEISA we celebrated in a very amusing way.

 We invited the students’ mums and the students dressed up as Early Years pupils.  This made the mothers laugh but also cry as it reminded them of what their daughters had been like when they were very small infants!  We were also able to share a Christian message through a special song.  We always try to take every opportunity to share the gospel in many different ways.  The photos will give you an idea of our celebration. 
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Please do continue to pray about our specialization Early Years course for practicing teachers who

aren’t specialists at infant level.  I have presented our project to the Ministry of Education and am still waiting for their response.
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Our Second Year students have returned very enthusiastically from their practices with young children

up to 3 years of age.  They’ve had some very good experiences.  Our First Year students will be having their first teaching practices at the end of June and they are very moved by it all!  Please pray for them!

We are continuing our ministry with the toy library, supervised by Liz.  In May we visited 3 state schools, a children’s residential home, a church in the countryside and a private nursery with 160m children.
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As part of the improvements we want to make, we are planning to reorganize our library so that we can serve our students better and also protect the resources God has given us.  At the moment, we have around 3,500 books whose classification we are checking.  To help us do this, we need to buy a Dewey classification book, which costs around 260 dollars.   We’re also looking into the possibility of acquiring a computer program to enable us to make an exact inventory and to control the borrowing of books.  This program costs 900 dollars and we should be most grateful for any donations towards these costs.
Last week I had the opportunity of presenting a workshop over sexual identity, in an Association of Christian Schools International (ACSI) conference, attended by around 600 educationalists.  I had been horrified to read the Ministry of Education’s Early Years Sex Education Curriculum which stated that children construe their sexual identity by “forming a judgment about their own body”.  I couldn’t believe what I was reading:  young children can form an opinion over their sex and decide if they feel they are male or female!!  For me it was a privilege to share with Christian teachers about this dangerous ideology of gender which is subtly entering our homes and schools.

I’d like to finish with some words written by one of our Third Year students in her Christian Worldview class.



 “When I began working with children I didn’t share anything about God with them.  However, during these years that I’ve been studying in FEISA, I’ve learnt how to teach from the bible and it’s a wonderful experience because I’m learning with the children.  Each day I’m getting to know God better and recognize the wonders He’s doing in my life.” (Patty Noguera)

We are convinced that FEISA is a blessing not only for our students and their families but also for our country!

“ God who supplies seed for sowing and bread for food will supply you with all you need for sowing.  He will make it grow and from your generosity, produce a great harvest.” (2 Corinthians 9: 10)
Ana

	· Happy celebrations for Teacher’s and Mother’s Days
· Good Second Year teaching practices
· Our 3,500 text books
· Ana’s ACSI’s workshop over sexual identity
	· Official approval of our Specialization course 

· First Year practices at the end of June.

· Funds to cover Dewey classification book and new computer program ($1,160)

· Protection of Paraguay against aggressive, atheistic humanism
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